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Dear Colleagues,

It is our pleasure and honor to announce you that the SeENS International Neurosurgery
Course “The Silk Road of Neurosurgery”, a new and innovative event in basic 
neurosurgical education, will be starting soon.

The Silk Road of Neurosurgery has specifically designed by The South East European 
Neurosurgical Society (SeENS) with the support of education experts in the field. It consists
of four annual courses of 4 days each, covering all aspects of the Neurosurgery. The Course
will be held in 4 different countries as follows; Neuro-oncology (Istanbul-Turkey, 2016), 
Neurotrauma/Functional (Zagreb-Croatia, 2017), Neurovascular (Cluj-Napoca-Romania, 
2018) and Spine/Peripheral Nerves (Varna-Bulgaria, 2019). Also there will be an interim 
meeting in Astana, Kazakhstan.

The maximum number of attendees per course will be only 100. For each course, 50 qualifie 
dattendees will receive complimentary accomodation, attendance to all sessions and social 
events. To qualify as a hosted attendee, scholarship application is essential which will be 
opened soon on our website.

We believe the participants will have a unique opportunity not only for scientific 
achievements, but also enhanced cooperation and friendship.

We look forward to seeing you among us in this unique event in Istanbul.

Prof. Krešimir Rotim, MD, PhD.
President of SeENS
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